
 
Friday, October 23  
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat:  5:50 p.m., Main 
   Shul, Dubin, Metzger, Singer 
 

Shabbat, October 24 

Shacharit: 7:15 a.m., Social Hall 
Outdoor Shacharit: 7:15 a.m., Dubin 
Outdoor Shacharit: 8:00 a.m., Metzger 
Outdoor Shacharit: 8:30 a.m., Singer 
Shacharit: 8:45 a.m., Main Shul 
Outdoor Shacharit: 8:45 a.m., Nussbaum 
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m., Knapp 
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 10:02 a.m. 
Rabbi Rothwachs’ Shiur: 4:45 p.m.,  
    250 Merrison Street, “Fresh Off the Boat: 
    The Challenge of Adjustment in the Post 
    Flood Era.” Sign up at  
    https://bit.ly/3on1Qey 
Mincha: 5:35 p.m., Main Shul, followed by 
    shiur by Rabbi Rothwachs 
Outdoor Mincha/Maariv: 5:40 p.m., Dubin,  
    Metzger, Singer 
Shkiah: 6:01 p.m. 
Maariv: 6:44 p.m., Main Shul 
Havdalah:  6:53 p.m. 

Parshat Noach 
 
Latest Candles:  5 :44 p.m.  
Shabbat Ends:  6:53 p.m.  
 

CONGREGATION BETH AARON 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

   October 23-24, 2020               6 Cheshvan 

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline before 
Shabbat: 201-530-0222 

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi  Steven Hoenig, President 
Office Phone: 201-836-6210 

950 Queen Anne Road    Teaneck, NJ 07666 
bethaaron.org       office@bethaaron.org 

SCHEDULE FOR WEEK OF OCTOBER 25 

 Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri 

 25 26 27 28 29 30 

Earliest 
Tallit 

6:20 6:21 6:22 6:23 6:25 6:26 

Shacharit 7:00 MS 
7:15 D 
8:00 MS 
8:00 M 

6:00 SH 
6:30 D 
7:00 SH 
8:00 M 

6:00 SH 
6:30 D 
7:00 SH 
8:00 M 

6:00 SH 
6:30 D 
7:00 SH 
8:00 M 

6:00 SH 
6:30 D 
7:00 SH 
8:00 M 

6:00 SH 
6:30 D 
7:00 SH 
8:00 M 

Mincha/
Maariv 
 

5:40 MS 
5:40 M 

5:40 MS 
5:40 M 

5:40 MS 
5:40 M 

5:40 MS 
5:40 M 

5:40 MS 
5:40 M 

5:40 MS 
5:40 D 
5:40 M 
5:40 S 

Maariv 8:30 SH 8:30 SH 8:30 SH 8:30 SH 8:30 SH  

KEY:   Shul Minyanim  Outdoor Minyanim 
            MS = Main Shul  D:Dubin         S: Singer         
 SH = Social Hall  M:Metzger 

Advance signup is required to attend any of the Beth Aaron minyanim, on a  
minyan-by-minyan basis.  As a reminder, each week's minyan sign up forms will 

go live on the Wednesday prior to that week. Sign up at www.bethaaron.org/
MinyanSignup.  Minyanim that have insufficient signups will be either cancelled or 

combined with another minyan.  

SHABBAT INFORMATION 

Join the Mincha/Kabbalat 
Pre-Shabbat Virtual Program 

 

Click on this link: 
https://zoom.us/j/92706507217  

or use the dial-in # 646-558-8656,  
ID # 927 0650 7217.  

 

Virtual Mincha: 4:45 p.m. 
Shabbat Drasha: 4:55 p.m., by Rabbi  
   Rothwachs  
Kabbalat Shabbat: 5:05 p.m. 

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Yacha & Moishe B. Singer in 
honor of their son Eli-L becoming a Bar Mitzvah.  We are so proud of you; 

and thank you to our family, friends and neighbors who are celebrating with 
us (and assisting us) in-person and in-spirit.  

 Lyn & Fred Cohen, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children Aviva & 

Chaim Cohen of Yerushalayim. Mazal Tov also to Aviva’s parents, Barbara & 
Gil Irwin of Fair Lawn.  

 

 Barbara & Kal Feinberg, (former Beth Aaron members who have made ali-

yah), on the engagement of their granddaughter Avigayil Feinberg to Elyasaf-
Shmuel Pomerantz of Maaleh Adumim.  Mazal Tov also to Avigayil’s parents, 
Sara & Danny Feinberg of Ramat Beit Shemesh. 

 

 Naomi & Jonathan Freed, on the birth of a baby boy.  Mazal Tov also to sib-

lings Leiv Shalom, Ami Yisrael and Erez Adir. 
 

 Susan & Menachem (Morty) Goldberg, on the engagement of their daughter 

Chana Liebe to Yitzy Rokach of Chicago, IL. Mazal Tov also to Yitzy’s par-
ents, Pninah & Rabbi Avraham Yaakov Rokach.  

 

 Eli-L (Eliyahu Levi) Singer, on his Bar Mitzvah.  Mazal Tov also to Eli-L’s par-

ents, Yacha & Moishe B. Singer, to his sister Kayla-Rachel Michal, and to the 
entire extended family.  

MAZAL TOV TO 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
 

There will be a Board of Directors meeting 
on Sunday, November 8, at 8:30 p.m.  

 
For Zoom information, contact Annette 

Feldman, Board Secretary, at  
annette.feld@gmail.com.  

Shop Amazon & Support Beth Aaron  

Go to www.bethaaron.org/amazon and click 
on the Amazon link to start your online  

shopping.  

https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/697033273495976045/false#/invitation
https://bethaaron.org
mailto:office@bethaaron.org
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=0690b6d4f8424df5aeeec136bff61163&color=040404&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bethaaron.org%2FMinyanSignup&h=30f83
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=0690b6d4f8424df5aeeec136bff61163&color=040404&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bethaaron.org%2FMinyanSignup&h=30f83
https://zoom.us/j/100265535
mailto:annette.feld@gmail.com
http://www.bethaaron.org/amazon


SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS (Continued) 

 This Sunday, October 25, at 9:00 a.m., Beth Aaron's 
Shivti learning program resumes via Zoom. Over the 
next several months the laws pertaining to our interaction 
with the non-Jewish world, beginning with the laws of Cha-
lav Akum (milk which has not been supervised while being 
extracted), will be explored. Join at this link https://
bit.ly/2TlXSF4 . Meeting ID: 913 6637 5195.  Passcode: 
888717.  If you would like a hardcopy of the learning 
packet, please contact Mordy Ungar, 201-741-3920, who 
will leave a copy of the booklet outside his house for your 
pickup. 

 

 This Sunday, October 25, at 11:00 a.m., Beth Aaron 
brings to you a Virtual Tour of the Kotel led by Nahum 
Appelbaum. To participate click on this link https://
us02web.zoom.us/j/84249980509?
pwd=bmFBemgyL1ZZenBoQ0w4VnZtc0N4dz09  

 

 VIRTUAL CHAVRUSA PROGRAM 

If you would like to be introduced or matched with some-
one else in the community who would be looking for a 
virtual chavrusa, please fill out a form by clicking on the 
following link https://forms.gle/f4XwExK2LqxpfWK17. 

 

 Congregation Beth Aaron is always looking for ways to 
improve the content and delivery of our shul commu-
nications. We recognize that some of our members prefer 
to receive their shul information through alternative means 
to that of the traditional email. Our initial CBA Announce-
ments WhatsApp group is at capacity. To allow all mem-
bers access to this immediate form of communication, 
we've started a second group, which will receive the same 
exact messages, and function the same way as the initial 
group.  If you are already signed up for the original group, 
you do not need to do anything further. If you're not on the 
original one, please visit https://chat.whatsapp.com/
FEWiaFNhYGTIqwboXs6SHI from your smartphone.  

 

 Consider joining our “virtual buddy” program. You will be 
matched with someone else in our community whom you 
will have the opportunity to connect and provide friendship 
and support. Rabbi Rothwachs asks that each of our 
members sign up for an additional buddy.  Sign up here. 

WEEKLY VIRTUAL SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION 
BETH AARON 

 WEDNESDAY NIGHT MASECHET SANHEDRIN  
    GEMARA SHIUR 

Rabbi Rothwachs' Masechet Sanhedrin shiur will take 
place this Wednesday night, October 28, at 8:30 p.m.  To 
participate, click on the following link https://yeshiva-
university.zoom.us/j/374124941.  You can also participate 
by phone: 929-205-6099.  Meeting ID: 374 124 941.  

 

 THURSDAY NIGHT PRE-SHABBAT BRINGING IT 
HOME DRASHA 

    Rabbi Rothwachs' Thursday night pre-Shabbat weekly 
    drasha will continue this Thursday night, October 29, at 

7:15 p.m., and can be viewed live at either of the following 
links or you can watch the recording at a later time. You-
Tube live https://www.youtube.com/c/larryrothwachs. 
Facebook live https://www.facebook.com/larry.rothwachs. 
 

BETH AARON YOUTH AND JUNIOR HIGH  

 SHABBAT ACTIVITIES 

Shabbat is a great times to learn and spend time together 
with your family. These materials from our Youth Depart-
ment will enhance your family Shabbat experience.  We 
wish everyone a good Shabbat.   
 

Torah Table Talk      Talmud Israeli Parsha Comic             
Click here          Click here   Click here 
 

 PEREK ON THE LAWN 

This Shabbat, October 24, from 11:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., 
in Tamar & Yaacov Metzger’s backyard, 250 Merrison 
Street, Kindergarten through 5th graders are invited to 
attend a Pirkei Avot shiur by Rabbi Rothwachs.  Social 
distancing guidelines will be adhered to.   A limited number 
of spots are available, and parents must attend with their 
child(ren). Reservations are required by clicking here.   

  

WEEKDAY AND SUNDAY MINYANIM 
 

Zoom virtual access to weekday minyanim is now available: :  
 

Remote Shacharit, Sunday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. 
   https://bit.ly/2GoCkUT 
 
Remote Mincha/Maariv, Sunday through Thursday,  
    5:40 p.m., https://bit.ly/36mZOVj 

IMPORTANT LIBRARY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Now that the shul facilities are again accessible to the 
membership, we ask that everyone who removed NON-
CIRCULATING seforim or books from the Beit Midrash 
during the quarantine such as Artscroll Gemarot, 
concordances, etc., please return them ASAP, so everyone 
can use them. 

VIRTUAL MINCHA/MAARIV 
 

Our very meaningful virtual Mincha/Maariv davening experi-
ence will continue this week in its current format. This 
week, Mincha will begin promptly at 5:40 p.m. The same link 
may be used, Monday through Thursday. Please note that 
you may join the video conference at any point and you will 
be muted upon entry. The link for this week’s Mincha/Maariv 
is https://bit.ly/32R7AoQ.  

 

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of 
a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of 
a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s 
dedications are sent out to the membership via email. For 
more information, or to sign up, please go to 
www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.  
 

This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors were: 

 Monday, 8 Cheshvan, Barbara & Alan Zelenetz, com-

memorating the yahrtzeit of Barbara's mother, Lili Rosner, 
Leah bat Shmuel Shmelke. 

PARNAS HAYOM 

https://zoom.us/j/91366375195?pwd=d3NacnA2SVdLbDJQZjNoSnlaaHhzUT09
https://zoom.us/j/91366375195?pwd=d3NacnA2SVdLbDJQZjNoSnlaaHhzUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84249980509?pwd=bmFBemgyL1ZZenBoQ0w4VnZtc0N4dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84249980509?pwd=bmFBemgyL1ZZenBoQ0w4VnZtc0N4dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84249980509?pwd=bmFBemgyL1ZZenBoQ0w4VnZtc0N4dz09
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=2ed0012bdedb4ccbabe22bd60d81a000&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2Ff4XwExK2LqxpfWK17
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=41b876fb035b4114a8c01a7dc057712d&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fchat.whatsapp.com%2FFEWiaFNhYGTIqwboXs6SHI
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=41b876fb035b4114a8c01a7dc057712d&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fchat.whatsapp.com%2FFEWiaFNhYGTIqwboXs6SHI
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdkESB9hA8j4B6_DA2hLTD9HQKVYIgxHH9NmypMwUAtn5r49A/viewform
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=2ed0012bdedb4ccbabe22bd60d81a000&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fyeshiva-university.zoom.us%2Fj%2F374124941
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=2ed0012bdedb4ccbabe22bd60d81a000&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fyeshiva-university.zoom.us%2Fj%2F374124941
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=22bc46d3eabe4637a3f1e3ec8b40d05d&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fc%2Flarryrothwachs&h=42ec5
https://www.bethaaron.org/track.php?id=22bc46d3eabe4637a3f1e3ec8b40d05d&color=b3b3b5&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Flarry.rothwachs&h=b8fc1
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YbgPBAqCk07rheeVp1kryZSjMBOw6vfq/view?usp=sharing
https://www.talmudisraeli.org/post/talmud-israeli-weekly-publication-328
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Lu3ohVtblbdmFb54Cc-a4zRgS3YzRuSx/view?usp=sharing
https://www.bethaaron.org/form/perek-on-the-lawn-grade-k-5-1024
https://zoom.us/j/92720667042?pwd=dzZheEkwN3g3MDFjUVluTW5zcjVOUT09
https://zoom.us/j/93428715056?pwd=UTRWTUJZQXlVTXFORUxrMnE4S2pzdz09
https://bit.ly/32R7AoQ
http://www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom


COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 This Sunday, October 25, at 8:00 p.m., Nechama Comfort 
will host their 4th Annual Event to help educate communi-
ties and support families touched by infant and pregnancy 
loss.  Join at https://rootfunding.com/campaigns/
nechamacomfort-2020. For more information, visit Ne-
chamaComfort.org.  

 

 This Sunday, October 25, at 8:30 p.m., Congregation Rinat 
Yisrael will host a virtual discussion led by author Jennifer 
Rosen on her book, “The Yellow Bird Sings.” Join via 
Zoom, https://zoom.us/j/4653630025. Password: 8372795. 
Dial in: 929-205-6099.  Meeting ID: 465 363 0025. Pass-
word: 8372795. 

 

 This Monday, October 26, from 1:00 to 8:00 p.m., at 855 

Windsor Road, the Teaneck Volunteer Ambulance Corps 
(TVAC) is having its Annual Memorial Blood Drive in 
memory of four life members, including Rabbi Stanley 
Fisch.  Since only a small number of whole blood and  
double-red cell donation slots are still available, please 
respond promptly.  Be assured that all COVID-19 safety 
protocols will be observed.  For more information, contact 
Vitalent, 201-251-3703, vitalant.org.  Register at https://
donor.cbsblood.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/50809 

. 

 This Wednesday, October 28, at 12:00 p.m., the Jewish 

Federation of Northern New Jersey will host a discussion 
led by Dorit Rabinyan (renowned Israeli author) on the 
book “The Plot Against America” by Philip Roth. Regis-
ter here to be part of this discussion. 

 

 On Motzaei Shabbat, October 31, at 8:30 p.m., Congrega-
tion Rinat Yisrael presents Aaron Koller (Professor of 
Near Eastern studies at Yeshiva University) who will speak 
on "Did Abraham Fail the Akedah? Criticism of Avra-
ham in the Jewish Tradition."  Join via Zoom https://
zoom.us/j/4653630025. Password: 8372795. Dial in: 929-
205-6099. Meeting ID: 465 363 0025.  Password: 
8372795. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS (Continued) 

 From November 4 through November 30, the Jewish 

Federation of Northern New Jersey presents the Virtual 
Israel Film Festival made up of Israeli documentaries on 
a wide range of topics.  The cost is $12 per household.   
To order your tickets and to view the movie line-up go to 
https://watch.eventive.org/jfnnj-filmfestival. 

 

 On Sunday, November 8, from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., Yad 
Leah will hold its 5K Dash for Dignity 2020.  To keep this 
event safe, runners can choose between four beautiful 
parks, run in their own neighborhoods, or even at home on 
a treadmill. There are options for either a 5K run or one- 
mile family walk.  All participants will receive an event t-
shirt, official race bib, snack pack and more.  Register at 
http://yadleah.org/dash.  For more information, please 
contact dashfordignity@yadleah.org, 973-955-0861.   

 

 On Sunday, November 8, at 8:30 p.m., Tova Warburg 

Sinensky (Yoetzet Halacha) will speak on “What to 
Expect During and After Expecting: The Covid 
Edition” via Zoom.  To join, click on this link https://
bit.ly/30Ko1Ap.  For more information, email 
teaneckyoetzet@gmail.com. 

 

 On Wednesdays, the OU Women’s Initiative presents a 

weekly ten to fifteen minute audio shiur on Torat Imecha: 
Parsha.  Register here. For more information, email 
sohne@ou.org. 

 

 The Rinat Chaim Gemach, in memory of Renee Chaya 

Levy, lends new and used medical equipment in good 
condition to those in need, for short-term or long-term use. 
To borrow equipment, please contact Ronnie Schwartz,  

    917-532-6922. 
 

 Teaneck Mikvah usage is by appointment only. No walk-

ins accepted at this time.  The appointment system closes 
daily 1.5 hours after opening. All preparations must be 
done at home including showering. There will be a $25 fee 
if you arrive after closing hours.  To book your 
appointment click on this link: https://
www.teaneckmikvah.com/Appointment/default.asp. 

 

 KEYLIM MIKVAH USAGE 

We are pleased to announce that with the guidance of 
medical professionals and the RCBC, the Teaneck Keylim 
Mikvah is open, for self service by APPOINTMENT ONLY, 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., Monday 
through Thursday, and 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Friday. 
Please go to http://www.teaneckmikvah.com/ to book your 
appointment.  
 

 During this challenging time, Jewish Family and Children 

Services (JFCS) continues to provide all services 
including Kosher Meals on Wheels, Kosher Food Pantry, 
tele-therapy and other services. JFCS has implemented 
a phone support line. A licensed clinician is available to 
speak to those who need support/comfort during this most 
difficult time. The number is 800-541-6076. For all other 
JFCS services call 201-837-9090.   They have a new 
bereavement support group for individuals who have 
lost a spouse/partner to COVID-19. The group meets via 
Zoom on Tuesdays, at 6:00 p.m.  There is no fee to join 
this group. To register call 201-837-9090 or send an email 
to groups@jfcsnnj.org.  One Monday a month, at 7:00 
p.m., they have a support group for those who are dealing 
with aging parents.  Call or email for dates. 

WEEKLY VIRTUAL SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION 
BETH AARON (Continued) 

 DAF HASHAVUA 

The Daf HaShavua program will continue with its regular 
schedule. Our regular attendees are encouraged to partici-
pate. This is also a wonderful opportunity for those who 
have not yet had the opportunity to participate in this learn-
ing initiative to do so.   

  
 SUNDAY MORNINGS at 8:40 a.m. 
 Location: Social Hall and via Zoom: 
 https://zoom.us/j/92421851181  

  
 TUESDAY NIGHTS at 8:55 p.m.  
 https://zoom.us/j/99140663553   

 

 THURSDAY NIGHTS at 8:55 p.m.  
     https://zoom.us/j/96862128492  
 

 WOMEN’S LEARNING GROUP 
This Sunday, October 25, at 4:00 p.m., Mollie Fisch will 
continue with Melachim Bet, chapter 20, using Zoom. To 
participate, click on this link https://zoom.us/
j/99701631779 . Meeting ID:  997 0163 1779. Passcode: 
Torah.  Dial-in number: 646-558-8656. 

https://rootfunding.com/campaigns/nechamacomfort-2020
https://rootfunding.com/campaigns/nechamacomfort-2020
NechamaComfort.org
NechamaComfort.org
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https://donor.cbsblood.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/50809
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https://zoom.us/j/4653630025
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https://zoom.us/j/4653630025?pwd=Z2p4bWM2YVFYbmNkaThEbWpYb09qZz09
https://zoom.us/j/4653630025?pwd=Z2p4bWM2YVFYbmNkaThEbWpYb09qZz09
mailto:teaneckyoetzet@gmail.com
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REFLECTOR BELTS 
 

Safety reflector belts safeguard you when walking to and 
from shul and any other night activity. Comfortable and 
lightweight, they are adjustable for men, women, and 
children. The belts are available at no cost to members, but 
a donation to offset costs is appreciated. If you would like 
one, please stop by the shul office or contact Penina, 
office@bethaaron.org,  

Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC®  
 

 Estate Conservation Strategies  
 

1270 Avenue of the Am.ericas #1000  
New York, NY 10020  
Tel.: 212-817-3878  
Fax: 212-262-0291  

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com  
(advertisement)  

PAYPAL GIVING FUND 
 

You can pay any outstanding charges through the PayPal 
Giving Fund, without paying an online fee. The PayPal 
Giving Fund is a non-profit to which people can make 
donations, and, in turn, the Fund supports programs like 
ours. When you make a donation through our link, Beth 
Aaron will receive 100% of your donation, with no credit card 
expense for either party. The Fund can be used for one-time 
donations and payments only. Donations made through the 
Fund will be posted to members’ accounts the month after 
they are given, as PayPal will transfer the money to us once 
a month (in the month after the donation is made). 
 

If you are making a donation through the PayPal Giving 
Fund, please DO NOT check the box that the gift is being 
made anonymously. We need to be able to credit your 
account.  Visit bethaaron.org/givingfund for more details or 
to pay shul obligations using this method. 

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired.  
For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org.  

Rachel Friedman, Dean 

Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron  
(advertisement) 

Parshanut HaMikra: Sefer Bereishit 
Falling Apart: Shaul and David in Sefer Shemuel 

Is Honesty the Best Policy? The Case of the Ugly Bride 
Talmud: Masekhet Sanhedrin Perek 4 

Five Megillot in Five Weeks 
Yadaati Beni Yadaati: Exploring Yaakov and Rachel 

Pirsumel Nisa: Chanukah in the Public Eye 
Halakhot of Coronavirus 

Parashah & Haftarah Pointers 
 

All classes are currently on-line via interactive Zoom 
classes. For further information, email  

Lamdeinu613@gmail.com   

SCHOOL OPEN  HOUSES (Continued) 

 This Sunday, October 25, at 9:30 a.m., Ma’ayanot 
Yeshiva High School for Girls will hold a virtual Open 
House.  Register at www.maayanot.org,  For more 
information, contact Dena Block, Director of Admissions, 
admissions@maayanot.org or 201-833-4307 ext. 255.  

 

 This Sunday, October 25, at 4:00 p.m., Yeshivat He’Atid, 
1500 Queen Anne Road, will host an outdoor pre-school 
Pajama Party for prospective students, socially distanced, 
with fun and games.  All families must pre-register here. 
For more information, email 
admissions@yeshivatheatid.org or call Tamar Burack 201-
374-2272. 

 

 This Monday, October 26, at 8:00 p.m., Ben Porat Yosef 

will hold a virtual Open House. Register at 
www.benporatyosef.org or call Sharona Grossberg, 
Director of Admissions, 201-845-5007 ext.16. Registered 
guests will receive a Zoom link prior to the event.  

 

 This Tuesday, October 27, at 8:00 p.m., Yeshivat Noam 

will hold a virtual Open House. Register at 
www.yeshivatnoam.org/openhouse/.  For more 
information, contact Amanda Lipschik, 
admissions@yeshivatnoam.org, 201-261-1919 ext. 287.  

 

 This Wednesday, October 28, at 7:00 p.m., at 330 Elmora 
Avenue, Elizabeth, the Jewish Educational Center High 
School will hold their Open House.  A virtual option is 
available on Tuesday, November 10, at 7:00 p.m.  Register 
at jechs.org.  For more information, contact Rabbi Sariel 
Malitzky, Director of Recruitment, highschool@thejec.org, 
908-355-4850 ext. 6197.  

 

 On Sunday, November 1, at staggered times and in 
small cohorts, at 70 Sterling Place, Heichal HaTorah will 
hold their Open House.  They will also hold a virtual 
Open House on Sunday, November 29.  Register 
at HeichalHaTorah.org.  For more information, contact 
Rabbi Avi Epstein, Director of Admissions, 
aviepstein@HeichalHaTorah.org, 201-335-0633 ext. 3. 

 

 On Sunday, November 1, at 9:00 a.m., at 120 West 

Century Road, Paramus (The Mordecai and Monique 
Katz Academic Building), Yeshivat Frisch will hold their 
Open House.  Register at www.frisch.org/openhouse. For 
more information, contact Judith Goldsmith, Admissions 
Coordinator, admissions@frisch.org, 201-267-9100.  

 

 On Sunday, November 1, Rosenbaum Yeshiva of 
North Jersey will hold its Open House in two parts.  
First, at 10:30 a.m., all prospective parents and families 
are invited to join in a car parade in the parking lot 
located at 666 Kinderkamack Road, River Edge.  At 7:30 
p.m., they are invited to participate in a virtual Open 
House. Register for either or both events at RYNJ.org. 
For more information, contact Tamar Kahn, Director of 
Admissions, tkahn@rynj.org, 201-986-1414 ext. 338.     

 

 On Wednesday, November 4, at 7:30 p.m., Yeshivat 
He’Atid will hold a virtual Open House. Register and 
schedule a tour at http://www.yeshivatheatid.org/open-
house or contact admissions@yeshivatheatid.org.   

 

SCHOOL OPEN  HOUSES (Continued) 

 On Sunday, November 8, at 10:00 a.m., Torah 
Academy of Bergen County will hold a virtual Open 
House. Register at www.tabc.org/openhouse.  For more 
information, contact P'nina Seplowitz, Director of 
Admissions, admissions@tabc.org, 201-837-7696 ext. 
607. 
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HAKARAT HA-TOV 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING OUR YOM TOV SEASON SO INSPIRATIONAL   

 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR HELP WITH YAMIM 
NORAIM SETUP 

Seating Committee Chair: Lenny Presby 

Seating Committee: Aliza Fischman, Naftali 
Olivestone, Moishe B. Singer 

 

Indoor Set up: Larry Kahn, Abe Leidner, Yehuda 
Leidner 

   
Outdoor Set up coordinators: Leah Greengart, 
Josh Klavan 

Outdoor Set up volunteers: David Barach, Josh 
Dubin, Eli Fink, Ari Gononsky, Shimmy  
Greengart, Akiva Greengart, Lila Greengart, Az-
riel Haimowitz, Daniel Hager, Izzy Klavan, Aura  
Klavan, David Landsman, Abe Leidner, Danit 
Macklin, Amitai Macklin, Hillel Max, Yair  
Mayerfeld, Jeff Rosen, Chanani Sandler, David 
Schnaidman, Steven Tuch, Mordy Ungar, Ariel 
Zell, Yair Zell  
 

Minyan Hosts: Dubin, Eizikovitz, Metzger,  
Nussbaum and Rothwachs, Presby, Schnaidman, 
Singer, and Yaros Families 

Sifrei Torah Coordination: Kal Staiman 

Sefer Torah hosts for Bank, OU: Frankel,  
Gilbert, and Hyman Families 

 

Security:  
Yakov Eizik, Peter Gilbert, Hillel Hyman,  
Michael Morris, and Moshe Teitelbaum, and all 
of the volunteers who signed up to be Shomrim, 
or otherwise volunteered to help protect our  
community over the Yamim Noraim and Chagim,  
including: Ben Alexander, David Barach, Jason 
David, David Fisher, Howard Friedman, Isaac 
Hagler, Isio Jacobovitz, Barry Kaplan, Josh  
Klavan, Brooke Lewitan, Aryeh Lewitan, Adeena 
Mayerfeld, Yair Mayerfeld, Yaakov Metzger,  
Jeffrey Neugroschl, Louis Rayman, Michael 
Reich, Michael Samuel, David Schnaidman,  
Steven Schuss, Robert Sperber, Meylekh 
Viswanath, James Wolff 

 
 

Davening Coordinator: Naftali Olivestone 

 

Gabbaim: Daniel Chazin, Fred Cohen, Jason 
David, Josh Dubin, Eli Fink, Steven Gellerstein, 
David Horowitz, Jeffrey Kantowitz, Gershon 
Kravetz, Alden Leifer, Joel Richter, Jack 
Rosenbaum, David Schnaidman, Moishe B. 
Singer, Kal Staiman, Kovie Wagner 

 

Yamim Noraim Baalei Tefilla: Rabbi Michael 
Belgrade, Rabbi Gedalya Berger, Avi-Gil  
Chaitovsky, Rabbi Yiztchok Furst, Dov Glickman, 
Ari Greene, Moshe Karp, Josh Klavan, Yair 
Mayerfeld, Jeff Neugroschl, Naftali Olivestone, 
Akiva Pudell, Louis Rayman, Jack Rosenbaum, 
Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, David Schnaidman, 
Steve Schuss, Michael Segal, Elliot Shapiro, 
Chanani Sandler, Moshe Teitelbaum, Larry  
Yudkowitz  
 

Yamim Noraim Laining: Daniel Chazin, Akiva 
Cooper, Arthur Eis, Ezra Frazer, David Hes, Eli 
Kahn, Moshe Karp, Jeffrey Kantowitz, Izzy  
Klavan, Menachem Kravetz, Eli Schaap, Michael 
Segal, Nati Sulimanoff, Kovie Wagner, Josh  
Zakheim  
 

Shofar Blowing: Jason David, Rabbi Yiztchok 
Furst, Dov Glickman, Larry Kahn, Gershon 
Kravetz, Aryeh Lewitan, Yair Mayerfeld, Harold 
Nussbaum, Joel Richter, David Sheffey 

 

Yamim Noraim Minyan Sponsors: East, Eis, 
Eizikovitz, Klavan, Levart, Zell, and Anonymous 
families 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP WITH SELICHOT 

Slower-Paced Morning Selichot: David Hes 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP WITH THE  
TEFILLIN AND MEZUZOT CHECK 

Coordinator: David Hes  
 
 
 



 
 

HAKARAT HA-TOV 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING OUR YOM TOV SEASON SO INSPIRATIONAL   

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

SPECIAL THANKS 

Thank you to the Metzger Family for their ongoing dedication, generosity, and support to the out-
door minyanim, shiurim, youth programming, and special programming of Beth Aaron. 

 

THANK YOU TO 

 Thank you to Rabbi Rothwachs for your inspiring drashot, shiurim, and leadership during the 
Chagim. 

 Thank you to Jason and Erica David for the wonderful youth programming throughout the Chagim. 

 Thank you to all those who helped arrange and rearrange the shul before and after the Chagim. 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP  
Thank you to Alberto Villafane and Amaury Casado for your assistance in assuring that all was in 
order in the shul during the month of chagim, as well as throughout the year. Thank you to Penina 
Persin for your assistance supporting the shul on a daily basis.  

 

We apologize if anyone was left off our list inadvertently. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP WITH THE YOM 
KIPPUR APPEAL AND FUNDRAISING 

Chair: Moshe Kinderlehrer 

Committee: Jesse Giles, David Goldberg 

 

Special thanks to the Positive Difference 
Matching Campaign anonymous donors. 

 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING WITH THE ARBA’AH 
MINIM PROJECT  
Coordinator: Rich Feldman   
Committee: Elana Feldman, Annette Feldman, 
Peninah Feldman, Miriam Fisch, Shalom Fisch, 
Susan Fisch, Aharon Fischman, Gloria Gellis, Eli 
Goldberg, Avigayil Hager, Daniel Hager, Meir 
Yehuda Hirsch, Eitan Isaacs, Judah Isaacs, Jeff 
Neugroschl, Penina Persin, David Schnaidman, 
Kal Staiman 

 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING WITH THE SALE OF 
HOSHANOT   
Coordinator: Moishe B. Singer   
Distribution Team: Akiva Mench, Rick Mench, 
Eli-L Singer, Kayla-Rachel Singer, Yacha Singer 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP PLANNING THE 
SIMCHAT TORAH PROGRAM 

Chair: Judah Isaacs 

Committee: Jason David, Susan Fisch, Jesse 
Giles, Josh Klavan, Moishe B. Singer, Beth Zell   
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP WITH THE  
SIMCHAT TORAH KIDDUSH (TO GO)  
Kiddush Committee: Mark Benjamin, Jared 
Benjamin, Sam Berkowitz, Ross Breen, Myron 
Chaitovsky, Steven Gellerstein, Peter Globus, 
David Goldberg, Ari Gononsky, Steven  
Gruber,  Eli Kahn, Larry Kahn, Martin Lazar, 
Abe Leidner, Yehuda Leidner, Joel Richter,  
Moishe B. Singer, Eli-L Singer, Kayla-Rachel 
Singer, Rob Sperber, Josh Zakheim  
Distribution Team: The Diamond, Fisch,  
Gruber, Kahn, Macklin, Olivestone, Pudell, 
Singer, Sperber, and Wagner families.  
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP WITH THE  
SIMCHAT TORAH PARSHA CATCH-UP PROGRAM 

Laining: Michael Alweiss, Fred Cohen, David 
Hes, Isaac Kantowitz, Kal Staiman, Nati  
Sulimanoff  



Good Erev Shabbos, 
 
It looks like we will be having a nice weekend, though temperatures look to be dropping on Sunday 
and then leading into a rainy and cold week ahead. Looks like it is now really Autumn, and with the 
weather likely to not be as hospitable to outdoor minyanim as it has been these past several 
months.  Many of you could be considering switching to indoor minyanim. As such, please be sure 
to use our signup portal to sign up for minyanim so that we can adjust our indoor offerings in re-
sponse to the potential added demand. And as I noted in my email on Tuesday, please reach out 
to me or the Gabbaim if you are interested in additional offerings that we currently do not provide. 
If the demand is there, we will work to supply those offerings. 
 

In this week’s announcements we have included a Hakarat HaTov message to the many of you 
who have helped make the Chagim such an amazing success. Seeing all the names on paper 
helps concretize just how special our kehillah is, with so many of you giving of yourselves to Beth 
Aaron. I know there are many more of you who are still interested in getting more involved with our 
Shul. We are definitely looking for you! We urge you to reach out (or reach out again) to offer your 
support. 
 

For those of you who miss your regular travel activities, join Beth Aaron this Sunday as we fly 
(virtually) across the world to tour the Kotel! Join us as Nahum Appelbaum takes us for a “walk 
along the entire route of the Western Wall Tunnels. Visit hidden underground spaces. Stand oppo-
site the Holy of Holies. And walk through a Hasmonean water aqueduct.  All without even getting 
wet or leaving your house!” This should be a really amazing experience, and I look forward to see-
ing you in Jerusalem!  
 
Everyone should be aware of the exciting programming scheduled for this coming week and be-
yond, in addition to the regular virtual shiurim and Thursday night drasha: 

 The perek on the Lawn shiur with Jason David will be given on Shabbos, at 11:30 a.m. for 
Kindergarten through 5th grade at the Metzger backyard, 250 Merrison Street. Advanced 
registration is required. 

 Rabbi Rothwachs will be giving a shiur, "Fresh Off the Boat: The Challenge of Adjustment in 
the Post-Flood Era." on Shabbos, at 4:00 p.m. at the Metzger backyard, 250 Merrison Street. 
Advanced registration is required. 

 This Sunday, October 25, at 9:00 a.m. Beth Aaron's Shivti learning program resume via 
Zoom. 

 This Sunday, October 25, at 11:00 a.m., Beth Aaron brings to you a Virtual Tour of the Kotel 
led by Nahum Appelbaum. 

 

Thank you to this week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors: 

 Monday, 8 Cheshvan, Barbara & Alan Zelenetz, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Barbara's 
mother, Lili Rosner, Leah bat Shmuel Shmelke. 

 
We wish a Mazal Tov to Eli-L (Eliyahu Levi) Singer and to his Parents, Yacha and Moishe B. 
Singer, on his Bar Mitzvah. We also wish a Mazal Tov to Lyn & Fred Cohen, on the birth of 
a  grandson. We also wish a Mazal Tov to Naomi & Jonathan Freed, on the birth of a son. We also 
wish a Mazal Tov to Susan & Menachem (Morty) Goldberg, on the engagement of their daughter 
Chana Liebe to Yitzy Rokeach. We also wish a Mazal Tov to Barbara & Kal Feinberg, on the en-
gagement of their granddaughter. We wish a refuah shleimah and continued prayer for all those 
within our community and around the world who are still in the need of our tefillot. 
  
Wishing everyone a Shabbat Shalom, 
 
Steven Hoenig 
President 


